
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

A Public Hearing will be held beginning at 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, May 14, 2024, at the City Building, 
328 North Maple Street, Eaton, Ohio, by the Eaton Planning Board. 
 

The purpose of the hearing is to consider the following: 
 
PB-24-02 
Conditional Use Application – Shelley Ratliff of Preble County Council on Aging and Jonathan 
Schaaf of RDA Group Architects – 800 East St. Clair Street, Outlots 148 & 149, Eaton, Ohio – Elderly 
Housing 
 
Amy C. Napier, Secretary 
Eaton Planning Board 
 


